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Supplementary statement to NHS Wirral Primary Care Trust’s 
Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 

 
Opening of pharmacy contractor premises 
 
Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published 1st February 2011 
Date of Issue of Supplementary Statement 25th April 2012 
Supplementary Statement Number 2 
 
Since the introduction of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) the following 
pharmacy contractor’s premises have opened: 

 
Heatherlands Pharmacy (100 hours) 
396 New Hey Road 
Upton 
Wirral  
CH49 9DA 
 
Opening Date: 

12.03.2012 
 
 
The pharmacy contractor provided the following pharmaceutical services: 

� All essential services 
� Advanced Services    -  

o Medicine Use Review 
o New Medicine Service 

� Enhanced Services      
o Disposal of Patients Sharps Waste 
o Smoking Cessation Service  
o Domiciliary MUR via Medication Intervention Referral Service  
o Emergency Palliative Care Stocks 
o Supervised Consumption 
o Advice to Care Homes 
o Emergency Hormonal Contraception 

 
 
 
 

NHS Wirral 
Old Market House 

Birkenhead 
Wirral 

CH41 5AL 
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These services were provided at the following times: 
 
Core Hours of Opening 

 
   Monday – Friday                          06.30 - 22.30 
   Saturday                                       07.30 - 21.30 
   Sunday                                         10.00 - 16.00 
 
     Supplementary Hours of Opening 
 
 
   Monday – Friday                          06.30 - 22.30 
   Saturday                                       07.30 - 21.30 
   Sunday                                         10.00 - 16.00 
 

 
 
It is the view of NHS Cheshire Warrington and Wirral Community 

Pharmaceutical Contracts Group that this change to the availability 
of pharmaceutical services is relevant to the granting of 

applications referred to in the NHS Act 2006 and the Group is 

satisfied that a revised Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment would 

be a disproportionate response. 

 
YES 

 
� 

 
NO 

 

 
 
This supplementary statement to the NHS Wirral’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 
is issued in accordance with paragraph 3D (3) in Part 1A of the NHS (Pharmaceutical 
Services) Regulations 2005. 
 
 
Date: 
 

25th April 2012 

 
 
  
 
 


